
PHONE : GRANITE 7171

Pacific Division
Office of Manager

PRESS WIRELESS, INc.
Taft Building

1680 North Vine Street
HOLLYWOOD, CALIFORNIA / , g

October 19, 1943

Mr. Kermit Geary,
R.F.D. #2,
Walnutport, Pennsylvania

Dear Mr. Geary:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your report
on reception of station KROJ on October 10, 1943.

We appreciate your report and confirm that the
transmission was made.

Yours very truly,

E. N. Dotson,
Manager, Pacific Operations

GENERAL OFFICES
135 N. Michigan Ave.

Chicago


